

Ms. Emerson 6-10-16

Last Newsletter!

I know it's said often, but it's hard to believe the last week of school is upon us. Where has the time gone? Thank you for sharing your amazing students with me this year and for all the support. Every day, no matter our challenges and successes, these students made me smile and glad to come to school.

Next week I will be sending home some summer ideas to help students maintain their skills throughout the summer. The most important of these is to continue to read. I cannot stress this enough.

However, summer is also a time to take advantage of being outside and gaining new experiences. Please enjoy time with your students when you can and have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely, Ms. Emerson

I will begin sending home math work books, folders and other miscellaneous desk items this coming week. One day next week I will send home student scrapbooks that are a collection of student work (thanks to the volunteers that helped put these together). The last day of school the only things students will come home with is their pencil box, their camp journal and report cards! Please let me know if your student will not be at school the last day!

Dates to know about:

First Grade Field Day (Pizza Lunch)-Tuesday, June 14 Last Day of School- Thursday, June 16 (Early Dismissal)

Summer vacation begins June 17th.



Library Book Reminder:

ALL books needed to be turned in by Thursday.
I cannot release final report cards if you still have a book checked out. Please return all books or pay fines.

LOST AND FOUND!

Anything unclaimed will be donated after the last day of school. Make sure students have all coats and sweatshirts. If students need help remembering to check let me know and I will help them remember!

Reminder!

Tuesday is Field Day. Activities are 10:35-11:20 followed by a pizza lunch hopefully eaten outside. No need for students to bring a lunch unless they don't want pizza.

(Reminder- if you are coming to volunteer, please park in the neighborhood near the path on the north side of the school)

Summer Contact:

I will periodically check my school email this summer in case you need to contact me.